
 
Transport for NSW  
 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact henrylawsondrive@transport.nsw.gov.au  

Henry Lawson Drive – Stage 1B 
Submissions Report is now available  

March 2024 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians  

of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Review of Environmental Factors 
(REF) submissions report for the Henry 
Lawson Drive Upgrade – Stage 1B is 
now available. 

Transport for NSW received 25 community 
submissions discussing topics such as design 
changes to parking spaces, lane widening, 
intersections, flood mitigation infrastructure and 
pedestrians crossings.  

The revised proposal addresses the key concerns 
and challenges raised by the community and 
identified by Transport for NSW.  

A key change since the REF consultation is 
modification of the shared path alignment and 
surface treatment to minimise tree removal. 

We thank the community for your feedback and 
will continue to provide updates as the project 
progresses.  



To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact henrylawsondrive@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Contact us 
Email: henrylawsondrive@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Phone: 1800 684 490 

Visit project website: nswroads.work/hld1b  

Interpreter service: For languages other than English call 131 450 
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